
Activists in Belgium Blast
Subversive U.S. anti-Cuba
Programs

Brussels, August 29 (RHC) -– The president of the Friends of Cuba in Belgium, Alexandra Dirckx,
released a message by her organization condemning the U.S. subversive programs against Cuba.

The message refers to the illegal action recently exposed by the Associated Press about plans to
encourage young Cubans into undertake subversive acts under the umbrella of the U.S. Agency for
International Development (USAID), which recruited Latin American youths to carry out the subversive
program.

The Belgian organization expresses its indignation and condemnation of the U.S. plans against the Cuban
Revolution and reiterates its firm support of the island against Washington's blockade and in favor of the
release of the anti-terrorist fighters imprisoned in the United States since 1998.
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